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Montpellier, July 13, 2021 

 
Dear Mr. Warade Shrinidhi Sanjay, 
 
You have been admitted into the Master of Science in Business Excellence by the Admission Board in 
conformity with our internal rules. 
 
You have sent the down payment of the tuition fees. I have the pleasure to confirm that you are now 
pre-registered for the academic year 2021-2022. 
Please note that this deposit will not be reimbursed in case of withdrawal. It will only be reimbursed 
in case of visa refusal from the French Embassy and failure to obtain your diploma required for 
admission. The deposit will be refundable in the event that the health authorities of your country of 
origin/or France issue unfavorable recommendations to go to France for the 2021 intake. 
 
The program will start on September 13, 2021 but our orientation program for new arriving 
international students will start on August 23, 2021, in order to help you to integrate to your new 
environment and settle in.  
 
The academic courses will end in May 2022. Then you will have to write your master thesis and defend 
it between November 15th and December 15th, 2022. 
 
The will of Montpellier Business School is to resume face to face classes, however, due to the current 
health context, this decision will depend on government directives. 
 
You are now part of the students of Montpellier Business School, and in the following weeks and up to 
your arrival in Montpellier, our International Reception Center will send you all the necessary 
information for your arrival in France and your program at Montpellier Business School. 
 
Congratulations and welcome to Montpellier Business School. 
 
 

 Dr. Moez BENNOURI 
Directeur des Programmes MSc 
Montpellier Business School 
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